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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo met today with Saudi Foreign Minister
Adel al-Jubeir on the margins of the NATO Summit in Brussels. The Secretary
thanked the Foreign Minister for Saudi Arabia’s strong partnership and
reiterated our commitment to further deepening U.S.-Saudi cooperation. The
two covered a broad range of regional and bilateral issues, especially the
need to address the full array of threats posed by Iran.

On Yemen, the Secretary and Foreign Minister agreed on the importance of all
sides supporting the UN-led political process, facilitating critical
humanitarian and commercial access, and working toward a comprehensive
agreement to end the conflict. The Secretary emphasized the President’s
desire to see the Gulf dispute eased and eventually resolved, and his hope
that our Gulf partners will work together to promote regional security and
stability, and stand against Iran’s destabilizing activities.
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